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Docket No. 030-00112 Lirer=s No. 06-00854~08

St. Francis Hospital and Medical Center
ATTN: Ronald Lapensee

Senfor Vice President for Operations
114 Woodland Street
Hartford, Connecticut 06105-1299
Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 030-00112/90-001

This refers to your letter dated October 8, 1990, in response to our letter
dated September 18, 19%0.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented

in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ciiginal Signed By:
Nohamed M. Shanbaky, Ph.D.

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Connecticut

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY RL ST FRANCIS - 0001.0.0
11/01/90




St. Francis Hospital and Medical Center 2

bee:
Region I Docket Room (w/cuncurrences)

R1:DRSS R1:DRSS RI:DRSS
Gresick=Schugsta/bj ahill Shanbaky

{ T ! /“£ /wfa
11/ /90 11/% /90 11/5 /90

OFFICIAL RECORD CO"Y RL ST FRANCIS = 0002.0.0
11/01/90



